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I strongly oppose the elimination of vote by mail in Oregon. This historic system has 

encouraged and supported legal participation in our democracy for constituents in all 

districts, regardless of their occupation, physical location (out of state work or travel), 

or personal obligations. Please don’t not try to fix something that works, or make 

legal participation in an essential society function any harder for Oregonians. 

 

Respectfully, 

Dana L. 


